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Lisa Driscoll

From: Michele Mantynen <mmantynen@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 7:35 AM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Comment to the Measure X Advisory Board

I support County Librarian Alison McKee's proposal to use Measure X funds to provide for an 

increase in County provided hours of library operation countywide to 56 hours a week at each 

branch. 

All full-service libraries should be open at least 56 hours per week without any reliance on city 

funding.  

Thank you, 

-Michele Mantynen 

El Cerrito, CA 94530 


